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Dear Parent/Carer,  
 
On Monday 26th June, children in Year 5I will be going to Bolton One/The Sir 
Jason Kenny Centre swimming pool to begin their two week intensive swimming 
lessons.  
 
They will attend as follows:  
 
Monday 20th January – Friday 24th January  
Monday 27th January – Friday 31st January  
 
All sessions will be in the afternoon and they are expected to arrive back before 
the end of the school day but this will be dependent on traffic.  
 
As other schools use the changing rooms, children will need to change quickly 
therefore your child will not have time to shower or shampoo their hair.  
 
Your child will need the appropriate kit for the session:  
 
Girls: One piece costume, swimming cap and towel  
 
Boys: Above knee shorts/trunks and towel  
 
All children will need to be able to remove all jewellery for the session.  
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
A Done  
 
Mr A Done  
Head of School 
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